COPY OF AIR LETTER

L1LOYD'S REGISTER QF SIIPPING

.

21, Fenchurch Street, I ondon, EC 3

22nd May, 1959.

Dear S5ir,

Mmes, "BIDWELL"

With reference to the letter addressed
to you on the 8th April by Mr. Holness, the
Surveyor at Curacao, a copy of which has
8 been received in this Office, 1 shall be
glad if you will confirm, by return, that
this ship is still being used as an oil
storage vessel in Lake liaracaibo, Venezuela.

A It will be noted that the Screwshaft
Survey became due in January, 1958, the
Donkey Boiler Survey in January, 1959 and the
Steam Pipes Survey at the end of last month.

The class is subject to the sternframe
E.W. 4.57 and previously) being specially
examined at the next drydoeking.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Foy,

,f

Ing. J.J. Schoo Esq., &/ ﬁi%jgié

CARACAS.
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